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It was great to see so many people out for 

the Santa Parade.  We enjoyed seeing all 

the faces and handing out treats.         

 

The snow has arrived.  We want to remind 

parents/guardians that students will need 

to have snow pants in order to play in the 

snow.  Also, please remember that it is 

important for children to wear hats and 

gloves/mitts to school every day.     

          
 

      Parent Teacher Interviews 
Don’t forget to book your Parent-Teacher 
Interviews.  The Interviews will be virtual 
again this year (TEAMS or a phone call).  They 
are held on Thursday evening (4pm-6pm) or 
Friday morning (8:30am-11:30am).  If you did 
not book a time yet please contact the school.  
We look forward to talking with you to discuss 
your child. 
   
                        
 

      A MES Virtual Christmas Concert 
We are planning to have a virtual 
Christmas Concert again this year. Our 

staff and students are working hard to 
present you with a wonderfully creative 
concert to show our Christmas spirit.  

Details to follow of when and where the 
concert will be posted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                     

 

   Food Bank 
McAdam Elementary is collecting food for 

the Lakeland Resource Center until 
Tuesday, December 21st. Let’s aim for 300 

pounds again this time! Please help us 
spread some Christmas cheer!     
 
   Fundraisers 
We have had great success with our 
fundraisers so far.  It is so nice to have a 

small school with such HUGE community 
support and all the support is greatly 
appreciated! The Home & School 

committee has been great at coming up 
with fundraising ideas and great to work 

with. As of right now, we have fundraisers 
scheduled for January/February 
(Mitchell’s Soup), March (JavaMoose) and 

April/May (Mabels Labels).  The money 
raised goes to helping with programs for 
the school, equipment and special events.  
 

We are looking at giving MES a little more 

Christmas spirit.  Be on the lookout for our 

decorated windows and be sure to take a 

drive by the school in the evening to see a 

big lighted surprise!  We all need a little 

more festivity in our lives!   

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff at 

McAdam Elementary: 

 

A little more sparkle, 

A little less stress, 

This Christmas, we wish 

you the very Best! 
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         Sun      Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   

 

 

1 

 

 

 

 

 
Muffin Day 

2 

 
 

 

Parent-Teacher 

Interviews 

(4pm-6pm) 

3 
No classes for 

students 

 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews  

(8:30 – 11:30) 

4 
International Day 

of Persons with 

Disabilities 

5 

 

 

 

 
International 

Volunteer Day 

6 

 

 

7 8 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Smoothie Day 

9 
 

10 

 

 
 

 

 

Fill Up The Ram 

Friday  

11 

 

12 

 

 

13 
 

 

 

 

 

Village 

Recycling Day 

14 
 

15 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Muffin Day 

16   

 

17 
 

 

 

18 

19 

Holiday 

Spirit Week 

20 
Christmas Hat  

Day! 

21 
Ugly Sweater 

Day! 
 

 

 

 

 

Food Bank 

Donations Due 

22 
Christmas 

Colour Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

Smoothie Day 

23 
PJ Day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

24 
No classes for 

students 

 

25 

 

26 

 

 

27 28 

 

29 

 

30 31  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• First Day of School - January 10, 2022 
 

 

Ring A Bell Campaign to Promote 

 Positive Mental Health 
Dec 3rd 

Aimed at raising awareness on the mental 

health needs  

of children and youth 


